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BACK TO THE FUTURE 

If you have any questions, please contact Raquel Garcia, President-Elect at 520-866-7912 or 

email at rfgarcia@courts.az.gov.  

Past, Present & Future of the Courts 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR REGISTRATION 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS APRIL 7, 2023.  A full refund, less $30.00 

membership dues, is available until March 31st.  In order to receive a refund, email 

request to arizonacourtsassociation@gmail.com.

Early Bird Registration ends March 31, 2023.  

Submit registration and class selections to: rfgarcia@courts.az.gov to ensure prompt 

receipt and enrollment in classes.  

Send payment through nCourt: https//arizonacourtsassociation.org/membership/ or mail a 

check WITH a copy of the registration form only to:  Arizona Courts Association, P.O. 

Box 1689, Phoenix, az  85001-1689. 

Fill ourt the attached registration and class selection froms.  Please make sure all 

information if filled in accurately and throughtly.

Indicate only a 1st and 2nd choice for each class selection.  Classes will be filled on a 

first come, first served basis.


